- SAVE THE DATE -

2021 Kastner Cup confirmed with SVRA
July 22-25, 2021 at Portland International Raceway

The Friends of Triumph (FOT), Kas Kastner and the Sportscar Vintage Racing Association
(https://svra.com) have confirmed the dates July 22-25 for the 2021 Kastner Cup at Portland
International Raceway (https://portlandraceway.com/).

All Kastner Cup entries processed a minimum of 30 days prior to the event will receive hero (business)
cards and be featured in the event program. SVRA will also set up a Triumph group photo on track and
plan to park all the Triumphs together in the paddock so the spectators can learn about the cars.

FOT and Kas Kastner are proud to partner with SVRA once again. In July, the Kastner Cup received
unparalleled coverage via the SVRA app live video stream, YouTube, and Facebook. To see the race,
visit: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=xn3hPI5eDzw&t=798s. In addition, John Linney of Classic
Motor Sports produced a real-time video of the Kastner Cup at this link:
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Jb8 izZXOPos&t=410s.

The media exposure is providing a national and even world-wide audience for the Kastner Cup. But
perhaps more importantly, FOT members are getting the opportunity to share their experience of
driving a vintage Triumph in real time with family and friends. So this is a race you will not want to miss.

SVRA will also offer half-price off of the SVRA member entry cost to all Triumphs. ($300.00 per car) Test
day and dinner tickets are extra for those Kastner Cup entries that would like to participate. SVRA entry
forms will be available in October 2020.

The weekend will include two on-track sessions on Friday, two on-track sessions on Saturday and a final
session on Sunday. Saturday afternoon and Sunday will be feature races. These on-track sessions will
be Triumph only as long as we have at least 20 Triumph entries.

A committee for the 2020 race is being established and we’re recruiting volunteers. To date, Joe
Alexander will be the Grand Marshall if Kas Kastner is not able to fill the role, Curt Johnston will be the
Committee Chair, and FOT Committee Members include John Linney, Shawn Frank, and Cregg Cowan. If
you live in the Portland or Seattle area, we could really use your help!

For more information about the committee to 2021 Kastner Cup race, contact Curt Johnston at
curt.johnston@comcast.net or (707) 249-1667.




